Our volunteers pictured
from left to right are:
Allaire Sheehy,

Jim Jarosch,

Charlie Schreiber,

Gerri Schreiber,

Tom Vargas,

Gary DiBiccari,

Tommy Vargas Jr.,
Larissa Newton,
Jo-Ellen May-Wadsworth

The Outreach Garden Committee would like to welcome and thank the following
volunteers who helped us plant our fall garden of pumpkins, gourds, decorative corn and
sunflowers: Larissa Newton, Tommy Vargas Jr.,, Tom Vargas and Jim Jarosch. We greatly
appreciate the donation of their time and talent to get our garden started. As you can
see from the pictures, their efforts have paid off . Thank you all again.

We would like to thank our most T ha n l( / 7

generous parish for all the
donations we received to make this Y -
year’s SCUBA VBS a success! ou \

Parishioners donated food items, paper goods, pool noodles,
scuba themed decorations and money towards this important event.

Our “Stitchers” crew contributed by making the sea anemone decorations.

A special thanks to Little Vincent’'s Pizzeria of Ronkonkoma for donating
12 pizzas for our end of the event party for our leaders and helpers.

With gratitude,
Tricia Clarke and the VBS Team




